
Sent: 11 April 2014 11:44 
To: Planning 
Subject: Comments on 2014/1908/P, Case Officer Neil Quinn, Received from T .  Helier 

Categories: Orange Category 

W e  have no objection to the modifications with a recommendation. South Hill park has become a 
a bit of a noisy construction zone. Many people selected this area to live f o r  the peaceful style it 
offers. The resulting noise reduces value and quality o f  life here. So, we request that noisy 
activities may  not begin before gam weekdays and l o a m  Saturdays, including outdoor 
construction meetings. This is especially important during warmer  weather times. 

Comments made by Tim Heller 

Comment  Type is No Objection 


